On May 19, 2020, the Centers for Disease
Control (CDC) issued what it calls
“considerations for schools”, or more
specifically, ways in which schools can
help protect students, teachers,
administrators, and staff whenever
schools re-open.

The agency emphasized that “implementation
should be guided by what is feasible, practical,
acceptable, and tailored to the needs of each
community.”
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THE COMPLETE TEXT AND LIST OF RECOMMENDATIONS IS AVAILABLE AT

HTTPS://WWW.CDC.GOV/CORONAVIRUS/2019-NCOV/COMMUNITY/SCHOOLS-CHILDCARE/SCHOOLS.HTML
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